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SPECIAL INSTRUCTIONAL PROGRAMS 

PROCEDURAL SAFEGUARDS NOTICE 

A procedural safeguards notice is available on the Arizona Department of Education web-
page under Exceptional Student Services, “Forms and Publications”.  The document is 
titled, “Procedural Safeguards Notice Parents’ Rights under the Individuals with 
Disabilities Education Act IDEA 2004”.   

https://cms.azed.gov/home/GetDocumentFile?id=54e3b6e7aadebe0f1845df44 


